
 

 
Friday 13th February 2025  

 
Year 5 MAT Cover: Teaching arrangements  

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you have enjoyed year 5 events set up for you this half term. Thank you for coming to Maths 
Workshop, Class assembly as well as for attending Parents Consultations with Mrs Brown.  
 
You should have also received your child’s annual progress report; a much shorter ‘top up’ report will 
be sent to you at the end of the academic year to report on foundation subjects and core targets that 
your child would benefit working on in preparation for year 6.  
 
Thank you to Mrs Brown for making it all possible before she starts her maternity leave on Monday 
24th February.  
 
With this in mind, I would like to let you know that we have secured an experienced teacher Mr Alexis 
who will start at EHA on Friday 27th February and will teach your children until the end of this academic 
year.  
 
Mrs Theodorou, who works closely with EHA as a supply cover and knows the children really well will 
support the class between Monday 24th and Thursday 26th February.  
 
Mr Venn and Miss Michael will continue to support Year 5 and ensure robust transition takes place 
sharing all the information required by Mr Attkins. 
 
I hope you get the opportunity to wish Mrs Brown well and hopefully in the coming weeks she will be 
back to visit us and let us meet her baby. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me on the following email 
heights@northstartrust.org.uk.  
 
  
Kind Regards 
 

 
Justyna Powrie  
Headteacher 
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